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Confident and Healthy Individuals   Responsible Citizens    Successful Learners 

English: 

• English lessons will be linked to our 

history work on Ancient Egypt. We will be 

studying the story ‘Egyptian Cinderella’. 

We will compare versions, carry out 

drama work and write our own versions.  

• We will also learn about instruction 

writing and create a set of instructions for 

mummification. 

Maths: 

• We will begin with place value work, 

working with three and four digit 

numbers – ordering, comparing and 

placing on number lines.  

• We will also be working on addition and 

subtraction using the formal column 

methods. We will build up to applying 

these methods to problems. 

 

 

Science: 

• This half term our topic is ‘Living things 

and their habitats.’ We will learn about 

plants and animals in the locality and 

how they can be classified into different 

groups. We will learn to use identification 

keys. We will also think about the impact 

of changes to an environment and how 

this affects the living things. 

 

 
RE: 

• In RE lessons, we will be thinking about 

how people express commitment to a 

religion. This will involve finding out more 

about different ceremonies including 

those from Hindu and Sikh faiths. 

 

 

PSHE and RSHE: 

• This half term’s PSHE work will begin with 

deciding upon and writing our new class 

agreement. We will think about class roles 

and responsibilities including School 

Council. 

• We will be talking about our emotions – 

how to recognise and respond to them. 

 

 

Theme (History or Geography): 

• This half term our theme is ‘Around the 

World’ and we have a History focus, 

learning about Ancient Egypt. We will 

learn about when the Ancient Egyptians 

lived and what life was like. We will find 

out about their significant inventions and 

how they influence our modern life today. 

 

 

Creative Arts (Art and Design, Design and 

Technology, Music): 

• This half term we have a DT focus and will 

be linking to our history work on Ancient 

Egypt, designing and making a shaduf 

mechanism using a lever. 

• Our music lessons will be taught by Helen  

this year and will take place on Tuesdays. 

 

 

Other Subjects: 

• PE lessons will be on Thursdays so please 

remember your PE kits!  

• In computing, we will be learning about 

how to use the internet effectively and 

safely. 

• We will also learning French, starting with 

greetings, numbers and days of the week. 

 

 


